
Thank you MWDOC Team!

 

As we mark the occasion of Water Professionals Appreciation Week, I want to express my heartfelt

gratitude and appreciation for your unwavering dedication to our organization and the vital work you do

each day to fulfill its mission.

Your commitment to MWDOC, our Orange County communities, and our chosen profession of public

service is remarkable and admirable. Whether in the field or behind the scenes, each of you plays a

crucial role in ensuring the communities that depend on us have clean, safe, and accessible water - an

essential element for life. Your diligence is the pillar of our organization and industry's success.

Water Professionals Appreciation Week reminds us of your critical role in our society. Your expertise,

professionalism, and contributions are not unnoticed. As we celebrate this week in your honor, please

know your hard work and passion are deeply appreciated. 

Once again, thank you for your outstanding commitment to MWDOC and your profession. You make

what this organization is about – Reliability, Excellence, Trust, and Service.

Thank you,

Harvey De La Torre

Interim General Manager, MWDOC 
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